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Comments: To whom it may concern. I am speaking on behalf of myself and others that have had the opportunity

to enjoy the scenic beauty of the South Fork of the Salmon River. It's beauty, wildness and soul-filling waters are

unmatched in the western United States. To even consider placing a mining operation in the context of the

Salmon River watershed brings pain to my heart. The fish and wildlife species that coexist with abundant

recreational opportunities are at huge risk if this proposal goes through. The benefits of this mining operation,

profits that would go towards a Canadian company, are not worth the environmental degradation this will cause

on this gem of Idaho.

 

Please reconsider this operation.

 

Thank you,

Rachel Dobronyi


